
Please join us in welcoming Emmalee 

Phillips as the new Public Information 

Officer (PIO) for the Division of Investigative 

and Forensic Services. Prior to joining DIFS, 

Emmalee worked for the Florida 

Department of Highway Safety and Motor 

Vehicles as a Communications Specialist. 

Emmalee is a graduate of Florida State 

University, where she earned her degree in 

Editing, Writing, and Media with a 

minor in Communication. 

WELCOME  

Public Information Officer 

Emmalee M. Phillips  

We are excited to have Emmalee join our 
team and look forward to her growth within 

the Division. 

NEW EMPLOYEE 


